Year 9: ASK Yourself!
Subject: English
Unit 1: An Introduction to Gothic Horror
Launching
1-2

S

Developing
3-4

Progressing
5-6

Mastering
7-9

kills
... understand the
meaning of a range
of Gothic Literature
across time

... understand and
explain the meaning
of a range of Gothic
Literature across
time.

…analyse the layers
of meaning in Gothic
Literature across
time and how
language and
structure are used
for effect.

…analyse and make
perceptive comments
on the layers of
meaning in Gothic
Literature across
time and insightfully
analyse how a range
of language and
structural devices are
used for effect.

Features of
Gothic Literature
(AO1, 2, 3, 4)

I know some of the
conventions of
Gothic Literature.

I know the main
conventions of
Gothic Literature

I know the
conventions of
Gothic Literature
and I can
confidently explore
the effect on the
reader.

Social, Cultural
and Historical
context
(AO1, 3)

I know about the
social and historical
contexts of Gothic
texts.

I know the ways that
texts are influenced
by their social and
historical contexts
and how readers
over time have
received the texts.

I know how texts
relate to their
social and historical
contexts. In
addition, I can
confidently explain
how texts have
been influential to
readers in different
contexts at
different times.

PEARL paragraphs
(AO1, 2, 4)

I know what PEARL
stands for.

I know what PEARL
stands for and with
help I can write a
simple PEARL
paragraph.

I know what PEARL
stands for and I can
confidently write an
effective PEARL
paragraph in
response to a given
question.

I know the
conventions of Gothic
Literature and the
impact on the reader.
I can also analyse and
evaluate the above
using a range of
alternative
interpretations.
I know how texts
relate to their social
and historical
contexts. In addition,
I can analyse how
texts have been
influential to readers
in different contexts
at different times,
making sophisticated
connections between
then and now.
I know what PEARL
stands for and I can
write a series of
coherently linked and
developed PEARL
paragraphs in
response to a given
question.

Reading
(TENSILE)

K

nowledge

